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Ottawa, 3rd October, 1904.

Sir :-

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your let-

ter of the 28th ult. and to inform you that the Depart-

ment congress of the recommendation made by you for the

reappointment of James Deboe as Indian constable for the

Tobique Reserve, and in compliance with your request I re-Incl.

ouden herewith the Commission forwarded in your letter of

the 27th August last.

Your obedient servant,

F. M Leaue

Secretary.

James Farrell, Esq.,

Indian Agent,

Fredericton, N. B.
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